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Senator Bledsoe and Representative Wardlaw: 

 

The Game and Fish / State Police Subcommittee met Tuesday, June 18, 2019, at 10:00 a.m., 

Multi-Agency Complex (MAC), Room A, Little Rock, Arkansas.   The subcommittee discussed 

and heard testimony concerning the following items: 

 

1. Discussion of Rules and Regulations Adopted by the Arkansas Game and Fish 

Commission (AGFC). 

 

2. Brief update on Chronic Wasting Disease (CWD) was given by Mr. Cory Gray, Division 

Manager, Research and Compliance, Arkansas Game and Fish Commission. 

 

3. Discussion of Concealed Handgun Carry License (CHCL) Application.  Colonel Bill 

Bryant, Director, Arkansas State Police (ASP), and Ms. Mary Claire McLaurin, Staff 

Attorney, ASP, answered questions raised during this discussion. 
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